September 22, 2025
Present:  Gordy Stringer, Chris Mays, John O’Shaughnessy, Beth Garlock, Bonnie Olswold
The board received a copy of the proposed lease from the Town of Middlesex as prepared by Jeff Graff, attorney for the town.  After discussion, it was decided to ask Chris Pratt (an attorney) to review the lease.  The board will request that the length of the lease be extended to an annual lease rather than renewing the lease on a monthly basis.  David Adam, town supervisor, hopes to finalize the lease agreement at the next town board meeting.  It was also noted that Chris Pratt will represent the library as needed when there is no conflict of interest with the town.
Gordy Stringer brought samples of waivers that could be used for library activities.  Again, there was much discussion about insurance and liability.   Beth Garlock, librarian, is anxious to settle the matter so that a variety of activities can be offered through our library.  We will again ask Chris Pratt to review these waivers and offer his recommendations.
The financial report was available.  The balance in the checking account at Lyons bank is $11,851.35.  The money market account is $32, 241. 19   There was confusion about check 156 in the amount of $21,409.85.   It appeared that the town had written a check to close the Community Bank account but rather than depositing in the library’s money market, it had been written to one of the town’s accounts.  Chris Mays was going to discuss this further with David Adam and Denise, the town bookkeeper.  Chris will report back to the board.
The new computers from STLS have been ordered and are expected by the end of September.  We purchased a service agreement for both the desktop and laptop computers at a cost of $750 for each computer.  The service agreement is 5 years in length and is an all -inclusive service.
Beth Garlock reported that the shelving was removed and she has rearranged the books in the new space.  Beth sent one more large purge of books to the fellow that has been removing them for us.   This should bring this task to its end.
The board discussed the recruitment of new board members.  Lynn Lersch and Laurie Marks were suggested as candidates.   Next meetings:  October 20, November 17, December 15 all at 4 PM.   The minutes of the August 11, 2025 meeting were approved.

